
Privacy Advisory Commission 
November 1, 2024 

 
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

The regularly scheduled November 7, 2024 meeting of the Privacy Advisory 
Commission (PAC) has been cancelled.  

 
The PAC will have a special meeting on November 20, 2024 

 
 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact:  

Felicia Verdin. Assistant to the City Administrator, fverdin@oaklandca.gov or 510-238-3128 
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